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Washington D.C. ��- U.S. Representative Nick J. Rahall,

(D�4th), has expressed his strong support for the Logan

County Solid Waste Management Project in a letter to the

Appalachian Regional Commission.

Rahall said, "The Logan County Solid Waste Management

Project is a system.designed to meet the needs of the county-
wide garbage disposal. This pilot project will set a model
for other counties, but more important, will set a model for

our timber, coal and other industries which will allow them

to convert their carbon bearing to energy at or near the

mine site and to produce the energy to convert their acid

and waste bearing water to pure water and solid usable waste."
Congressman Rahall&#39;s letter was sent to the Federal Co-

chairman of the Appalachian Regional Commission, Robert Scott.

Rahall expects a reply from the ARC on the status of the

project within the next few weeks.
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